
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Ref: SKg/DSt 
 
 
1st March 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Given the inclement weather today and if needed tomorrow, we have accepted some 
alternative footwear and wearing of warmer tops to school. However from Monday, with 
normal conditions predicted we need to return to the high standard of uniform expected. 

Therefore I would like to take this opportunity to remind parents, carers and students about 
our expectations from Monday 5th March 2018. 

 Hoodies must not be worn in school; if they are worn during the school day then 
they will be confiscated. Students should wear school jumpers or appropriate 
outer wear such as coats in the event of cold weather 

 Shoes should be plain black, waterproof, leather and not canvas or training shoes 

 Girls’ skirts should be an appropriate length (at knee length) 

 Plain black school trousers should be worn. Jeans or jean-type skinny trousers are 
not permitted 

 No piercings. Please do not be surprised if your child is asked to remove a 
piercing from their nose 

 Students are reminded that nail varnish should be of a discreet colour. 

If students arrive to school with the incorrect uniform, they will be sent to our isolation room 
during Period 1 where they will receive alternative items to wear and/or receive a detention. 
Where there are extenuating circumstances we will always endeavour to work with parents.  

Many thanks in advance for your continued support with meeting the expectations of dress 
and presentation of our students.  

  

Mr S King 

 

Senior Leadership Team 

 


